
Arabic Reading Competition - Grades 1 to 9

Circular No: HB/AC/24.25/94 Dated: 27/11/2024

Dear Parents
Greetings!

We are thrilled to announce that our school is participating in the 9th Edition of the Arab Reading
Challenge initiated by HH Sheikh Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum. As part of the same, we
will conduct an Arabic Reading Competition for Grade 1 to 9 students during school hours on
Monday, 9th December 2024.

This event aims to encourage and enhance our students' reading skills while fostering a love
for the Arabic language.

The respective Arabic teachers will share the reading material for practice to help students
prepare well for this competition. We encourage you to support and motivate your child to
practise reading the given content and participate wholeheartedly in this exciting challenge.

Principal
Bala Reddy Ambati


